Jocelyn Gonzalez-Thies

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Attempting a third time...

Robert and/or Christina Aranguren <villageduo@gmail.com>
Monday, February 6, 2023 12:41 PM
pbs

Fwd: MHRB_2022-0008. Time sensitive.

Mendocino County

FEB 06 2023

Planning & Building Services

Begin forwarded message:

From: Robert and/or Christina Aranguren <villageduo@gmail.com>
Subject: Fwd: MHRB_2022-0008.

Date: February 6, 2023 at 12:31:25 PM PST

To: Julia Acker <ackeri@mendocinocounty.org

Juliana Cherry

Planner Il

Planning & Building Services
County of Mendocino

Re: MHRB_2022-0008

Ms. Cherry, PBS Staff, MHRB members;

Thank you for your considerable attention to the proposed water tower project and
accompanying staff report.

While highly supportive of the historic preservation of the community, | am not
convinced with the concept of a faux water tank, as proposed. It would benefit both the
property and the community if the tank could be redesigned and utilized to store water,
i.e., a rainwater catchment cistern. Private water storage is something the Mendocino
City Community Services District is actively encouraging.

A faux water tank that could have been utilized, but isn’t, is a missed opportunity and a
thing more suitable to a theme park than a living, breathing, sustainable community.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Christina Aranguren

Mendocino



